
From: Alison Lyner [mailto:alison.lyner@hient.co.uk]  

Sent: 31 July 2017 11:15 
To: SLC info 

Subject: Tenth programme of law reform  

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Tenth Programme of Law reform : Consultation 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 26th April 2017 inviting HIE to suggest topics or areas of law that 
might be suitable for inclusion in the Tenth programme of Law Reform commencing in January 
2018..  
 
Having considered the position, we do not have any suggestions or comments to make at this time. 
 
We would, however, welcome the opportunity to participate in any Consultations on specific topics 
such as e.g. the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002, should such a review be undertaken at 
some point in the near future.         
 
Your faithfully,  
 
 
Alison Lyner 
HIE Solicitor 
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